Dear Parents and Guardians:

It has come to our attention that there are rumors spreading throughout the community related to a teacher that has tested positive for COVID-19. As the superintendent, I want to assure you that this is not the case. As we do with every faculty member that has potentially been exposed to the virus, we ask that they quarantine, get tested and present a negative test result before coming back on campus.

As always, safety comes first! We will always be transparent when it comes to keeping staff, students, and parents informed if positive cases of Coronavirus are confirmed in our buildings. Thus far, since returning to school, we have been blessed and have not had any staff member or student test positive for the virus. We will continue to keep you informed and please be sure that if we do have anybody test positive on any of our campuses, we will immediately alert the parents, staff and Randolph County Board of Health.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation during these challenging times.

Sincerely,

Tangela Madge

Superintendent

